
OUR NEW READING CHALLENGE 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

We have been looking to re-brand our out of school reading challenge, 

using ideas from the children to help us with this.  The use of Reading 

Karate to engage children in reading for pleasure was a real success, 

and we are looking to build on this with our new challenge. 

The children have decided that they would like to collect Pokémon 

stickers instead of the coloured wristbands previously issued.  We have 

agreed to this and have relaunched the reading challenge accordingly.   

The new rules for the reading challenge are as follows: 

 After every two occasions  that your child takes part in a reading 

activity at home they will receive a Pokémon sticker for their    

collection—they will store these in class. There are 151 to collect 

and they will be issued in number order. 

 Reading activities include : listening to an adult read a book that 

the children would not be able to read themselves, reading a 

school book to an adult at home, reading a library book to an 

adult at home, reading comics or magazines to an adult at home, 

performing or listening to poems and rhymes at home. 

 ALL READING ACTIVITIES MUST BE NOTED IN YOUR CHILD’S YEL-

LOW READING DIARY AND SIGNED BY AN ADULT. PLEASE NOTE 

CHILDREN IN YEAR 5 AND YEAR 6 ARE PERMITTED TO SIGN THEIR 

OWN READING DIARY. 

At the end of the year there will be a reward of a book token for the 

child in each class who has caught the most Pokémon. 

Happy hunting. 
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